 Rally Launch – Saturday 21st  September 2024 
Remote Requests
	Rules for participation 

· All requests, whether from the floor or submitted remotely, will be considered during the first round.  
· Should there be more than one person interested, a representative will take part in the draw on your behalf.  You will then be informed of the outcome by the Rally Secretary after the Rally Launch has finished.


	I am unable to attend Rally Launch this year but as a Notts Centre Member I am interested 

	in picking up rallies to support the Centre and would therefore like to put my name forward to run the rallies listed below: 

	Rally Venue 
	Date
	Marshals Name 

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 

	
	
	

	

	


[bookmark: _GoBack]The completed form should be sent by email by 10am at the latest on Saturday 21st  September 2024.   Please send to: rallysec@nottscentre.com
